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Dear Parent/Carer,
Now that your child has been offered a place at Infant school, we here at Rainbow like to do as much as we can to help make their transition as smooth as possible.

We are very lucky that here in Wickford all schools and pre-schools work closely together and as such we will be meeting with teachers from each school to talk about the children we have grown to know so well.  
These discussions will centre on your child’s learning and development.  They will include summaries of their areas of strength and any areas where some initial support may be needed in a classroom environment.  Teachers may like to look at your child’s folder and developmental records and quite often will come into Rainbow to spend some time with the children who will be going to their school.
Sharing information is an important part of this process and has proved invaluable in helping schools to make staffing and classroom strategy decisions that will truly help all children settle into their new environment.  All information would be treated in the strictest confidence and would not affect your child’s offer of a school place.
We would therefore be grateful if you could sign and return the slip below in order for us to help your child.  (Slips should be returned by …………………………….please)
If you have any queries or would like to discuss this further please feel free to come and speak to me.

Anne Mansfield-Smith

Pre-School Leader

Child’s name………………………………………………

Has been offered a place at………………………………………school

I am happy for you to share information with this school
Signed…………………………………………………………………….  Parent/Carer

Date…………………………………….

